
From: Vincent Mark  
Sent: 19 March 2019 22:36 
To: Mike Parker 
 
Subject: Lower Fore Street  
  
Hi Mike, 
 
Please see WPD quote attached. 
 
The price to carry out what we discussed, namely the removal of two wall mounted 
brackets and their replacement with steel street lighting columns including the new 
connection charge, £2657.11 
 
Also as discussed, I would be willing to contribute half (£1328.56). 
 
Kind regards, 
Mark. 
 
Mark Vincent 
ITC Operations Officer 
Transport & Infrastructure 
 
Economic Growth and Development 
Cornwall Council 
  
 


